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Walters, Oklahoma An EOD team from Fort Sill responded to the Cotton County Sheriff's Office
after a farmer dropped off a military UXO at the station. The parking lot of the sheriff's office and
courthouse were evacuated and the area cordoned off as the team arrived to take possession of the
round, believed to be a WWI smoke round. The farmer and others in the community were reminded
to leave potential explosive devices in place and contact authorities.
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